
PUNJAB STATE ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

SCO 220-221, SECTOR 34-A, CHANDIGARH 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

 A Public Notice regarding public hearings in connection with the Annual 

Revenue Requirement (ARR) and Determination of Tariff Petitions filled by Punjab 

State Power Corporation Limited (PSPCL) and Punjab State Transmission 

Corporation Limited (PSTCL), at various places in the State of Punjab, was 

published in various newspapers on 12/13.02.2016.  

 A tripartite Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) has been entered between 

State Government, PSPCL and Government of India regarding Ujwal Discom 

Assurance Yojana (UDAY) Scheme, for achieving operational and financial 

milestones, as described in the Scheme. The MoU may have impact on the various 

elements of the ARR petitions filed by PSPCL and PSTCL for FY 2016-17, and the 

ARR petitions may be needed to be revised by PSPCL and PSTCL, accordingly. The 

Commission has taken up the matter with PSPCL and PSTCL and has asked 

PSPCL and PSTCL to submit the revised ARRs for FY 2016-17, after incorporating 

the impact of UDAY Scheme. 

In view of above, the date of hearing  the comments of PSPCL and PSTCL 

to the objections raised by the Public, besides Corporations’  own point of view 

regarding the ARR petitions,  fixed for March 18, 2016,  has been cancelled.  Fresh 

date for the purpose will be notified separately. 

 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


